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Comments: Dear US Forest Service: 

 

I recreate in the region and believe that Wild and Scenic River designation is critical to sustain the health and

well-being of our national forests. 

I agree with the American Rivers evaluation, and concur that Copper Creek and its tributaries and Oh-be-joyful

Creek and its tributaries are eligible, that the East River and Slate River that were found to be eligible in the 2005

draft are still eligible today, that the Lower Taylor River that was found to be eligible in the 2005 draft is still

eligible today. I also agree with their evaluation that Cow Creek and its tributaries are eligible, that Bear Creek

that was found to be eligible in the 2005 draft is still eligible today, that Bridal Veil Creek (falls) and Ingram Falls

that were found to be eligible in the 2005 draft are still eligible today, that Beaver Creek and Fall Creek have free-

flowing portions with outstanding remarkable values and are eligible. I also agree with their evaluation that North

Fork Escalante and Kelso Creek, Roubideu Creek and its tributaries, San Miguel River, and Tabegauche Creek

and its North Fork are eligible, and that Escalante Creek that was found to be eligible in the 2005 draft is still

eligible today.

I believe Cottonwood Creek, Horsefly Creek, Monitor Creek, and Potter Creek have free-flowing portions with

outstanding remarkable values and are eligible. Lastly, I agree with their evaluation that West Elk Creek and

West Soap Creek have free-flowing portions with outstanding remarkable values and are eligible.


